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 Learning and Caring for Life 
 

2024 Term 1, End of Week 8 Roundup     

                                                 

Harmony Week 

We started the week with a video clip about Harmony Day 

and Harmony Week with “Ozzie”. Classrooms have been 

decorating their doors and windows with the Harmony 

theme. All students have participated in a “Silent Disco” in 

their Arts lessons. Orange ribbons and oranges were given 

out on Thursday and tomorrow is our big finale with a dress 

up day (cultural dress or orange) and the parade. Parents 

and community members are invited to help celebrate by 

coming along to the parade at 2pm on Friday. A huge 

thank you to Miss Lisa (Wellbeing Leader) for all of her hard 

work and organisation. 
 

Governing Council 

The Governing Council met on Monday night. Items 

discussed included the leadership report, teacher report, 

finance, fundraising, OSHC and the playground 

redevelopment. 
 

NAPLAN 

All of the Year 3 and Year 5 students have completed their 

NAPLAN testing in Writing, Reading, Conventions of 

Language and Numeracy, with the exception of a few 

catch-up tests still to occur by the end of Monday. We congratulate the students for 

putting in their best effort.  
 

Charter Ambassador Program 

The 8 Student Ambassadors went on an excursion on Tuesday. They went to Government 

House followed by the Festival Centre. They were presented with special pins from the 

Governor. Please see Facebook for pictures from the day. 
 

Year 4 Excursion to Urrbrae 

On Thursday the Year 4 students went to Urrbrae. If your child is in either of the Year 4 

classes, please refer to their class Seesaw for pictures and more information. 
 

Soccer Registrations 

The soccer registration forms were sent out on Friday for any student who is interested in 

playing soccer for the school during 2024. Please refer to your email for more information 

and if interested, fill out and return the consents. 
 

New regulations for smoking and vaping in South Australia 

Keep an eye on your emails for the new laws around smoking and vaping called 

“Clearing the Air”. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

WEEEKS 7 – 9 

Wed 13 – Mon 25 March: 

NAPLAN 
 
 

WEEK 8 

Harmony Week  

Fri 22 March:  

Harmony Celebration  
 
 

WEEK 9 

Tues 26 March:  

Year 6 Aquatics 

Fri 29 March: PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY – Good Friday 
 
 

WEEK 10 

Mon 1 April: PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY – Easter Monday 

Fri 5 April:  

Sports Day 
 
 
 

WEEK 11 

Fri 12 April: Last day of Term 

& 2pm Early Dismissal 
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